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Mr. Thomas Award – Lucian Fletcher, Alice Mulla and Teilo Holmes 

Year 6 – Elliott White and Lowri Powell 
Year 5 – Callum Lynch, James Perfitt and Daisy-Bella Williams 

Year 4 – Phoenix Howells and Harry Smalley 
Year 3 –Jake Williams and Rafe Jenkins  

Year 2 – Joel Cull and Charles Twiddy 
Year 1 – Evie-Rose Saltmarsh and Harry Daniels 

Reception – Jack Stuart and Theo Paterson-Washington 

Nursery – Freya Hayward and Beti Downes 

 

 
• Please remember that tomorrow is an INSET day and Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday.  The children 

are back with us on Tuesday 7th May. 
 

• Next week from Tuesday 7th May until Friday 10th May, the Twyn school will be inspected by ESTYN.  
Please remember that there is an opportunity for all parents and carers to meet with the Inspection team 
on Tuesday 7th May in our KS2 School Hall at 3.20pm. If your child has an after school club on Tuesday, 
you can leave them in school.  If you have your child / children with you, please bring them in through the 
KS2 office entrance and they will be looked after in our school hall with Mrs Williams. 
 

• Uniform and attendance has been excellent this year and nearly all children are in school on time, 
looking really smart and ready to learn. Many thanks. 
 

• Exciting times!  The KS2 Twyn’s Got Talent Final will be going ahead on Friday 24th May.  Auditions will 
be taking place on Tuesday 14th May and Wednesday 15th May.  Parents and Carers of all finalists will be 
invited to the final.   
 

• Thanks to all the observant parents and carers for the comments on the Twyn badge being the wrong 
way round on the new Twyn Tower.  We have asked about this and have been told that the Playtech 
comes in large sheets of green/yellow/green and not yellow/green/yellow so if it was reversed there would 
be no way of routering in the writing.  The badges have been added as a free addition. 

 

• Unbelievable!!  We now have over 126 children (aged 7 and above) and 1 adult (me!) signed up for the 
Caerphilly 2K race. Please make sure you have signed up online and you pay for the race or your child 
won’t be entered. Thank you so much for your amazing support! 

 

• Please remember if you are struggling to buy any uniform, there is a fantastic charity shop called the 
Caerphilly Uniform exchange where our lost property is cleaned and repaired and available to ‘take’ from 
the shop.  There is more information on https://caerphillyuniformexchange.co.uk/ 

 

• Colofoto are in school on Wednesday 15th May to take class photos. 
 

• This Summer term breaks up for half term on Friday 24th May, returns on Monday 3rd June and breaks up 
for the Summer holidays on Friday 19th July. 

 

• Please make sure that your child does not bring anything to school that contains nuts.  We have children 
in school who have severe nut allergies and it could be extremely dangerous. 

 

• Our attendance target is 93%.  This week’s attendance champions are 3D with 97.2% attendance.  Da 
iawn Dosbarth 3D. 

 
 

 
 

 

Have a great weekend 
Lee Thomas 

Learning to Shine 

The Award Winners 
 

https://caerphillyuniformexchange.co.uk/


 
 
 

 


